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Project RISE is coming to PTC Communities in the City of Imus!

PTC's Project RISE Team together with Asia Society for Social

Improvement and Sustainable Transformation (ASSIST) visited the PTC

Communities in Imus, Cavite to discuss the proposed implementation of

Project RISE and Sea Mariners Program in the communities of ACM

Homes.

The Homeowners Association (HOA) Presidents of Pacific Terraces

Community East, Main, North, and South villages listened attentively to

the presentations facilitated by ASSIST's Tracy Cauple and the PTC

Project RISE representatives - Program Lead Hector Brizuela and

Program Officer Josh McCarver.

All HOA Presidents expressed their enthusiasm for the initiative and

expressed their appreciation of Project RISE's goal of building resiliency

among local communities. 

Building resiliency across the country one
community at a time

Project Rise visits PTC Communities in Imus, Cavite



The Project RISE team met with the officials of the Municipality of

Balayan, Batangas to provide updates on the initiative as well as on

other PTC-led programs in the area.

Project Rise extends advocacy to Balayan, Batangas 

The team also met with Balayan

Mayor-Elect Hon. JR Fronda to brief

him on developments concerning

Project RISE activities and

upcoming PTC initiatives that the

municipality may look forward to in

the coming weeks.

Mayor-Elect Hon. Fronda is

optimistic and thankful for the

support that PTC extends toward

Balayan and its residents through

the implementation of Project RISE.


